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2nd September 2013 
Dear Parents and Carers,

I write to remind you about our duty to protect children and young people:
Child Protection

It is vital that anyone who has a concern about a child’s safety or wellbeing reports that concern. The 24-hour Child Protection Line is a gateway service, which provides you with a single number to ring for easy access to local child protection services. If you do have any concerns about a child you should contact the Child Protection Line on 0800 022 3222. Our locality office is based in Wishaw. The telephone number is 01698 348200.

Protecting Children and Young People: The Charter

Children and young people have the right to be protected and safe from harm from others. When our children have difficulties or problems we have a duty of care. Children and young people expect us to:
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· Get to know them

· Speak with them

· Listen to them 

· Take them seriously

· Involve them

· Respect their privacy

· Be responsible for them

· Think about their lives as a whole

· Think carefully about the information we use about them
· Put them in touch with the right people
· Use our power to help
· Make things happen when they should
· Help them to be safe
The Charter is available in different formats on request. For more information visit www.scotland.gov.uk/children’scharter
Protecting Children and Young People: Framework for Standards

This Framework for Standards for child protection has been developed for children and young people, their parents and for all adults and agencies that work with children in Scotland. It is a means for translating the commitments made to children in the Charter into practice.

It sets out what each child in Scotland can expect from professionals and agencies to ensure that they are adequately protected and their needs are met. The standards are:

1. Children get the help they need when they need it

2. Professionals take timely and effective action to protect children

3. Professionals ensure children are listened to and respected

4. Agencies and professionals share information about children where this is necessary to protect them

5. Agencies and professionals work together to assess needs and risks and develop effective plans

6. Professionals are competent and confident

7. Agencies work in partnership with members of the community to protect children

8. Agencies, individually and collectively, demonstrate leadership and accountability for their work and its effectiveness
USEFUL CONTACT NUMBERS:  Childline: 0800 1111 ParentLine Scotland: 0808 802 5544 

If you would like more information about Child Protection, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school or by telephone on 01698 274923.

Yours sincerely, 

E MAGUIRE
Acting Depute Head Teacher
